
   VISIT WITH SANTA CLAUS  
        Cash Donations welcomed  

 

The Lake Benton Chamber welcomes Santa Claus 
to the LB Elementary School on Saturday, 

December 10 at 10:00 a.m. Children will have an 
opportunity to see the Zoo Man, visit with Santa 

and receive a toy. 
 

The Chamber welcomes donations of new toys 
or cash donations for the event. 

Please leave donations at the First Security Bank 
of Lake Benton or the  

Lake Benton City/Chamber offices. 
We appreciate your support.   THANK YOU! 

 

    HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 


